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08/20/2025 
 
NAEMT Board of Directors 
National Association of Emergency Medical Technicians (NAEMT) 
 
Dear Members of the NAEMT, 
It is both my honor and privilege to nominate and wholeheartedly support Chief Julius Jackson for a 
position on the NAEMT Board of Directors. 
 
Chief Jackson has provided a lifetime of dedication and support to the EMS education and the 
broader community. His unwavering commitment to advancing EMS training and his deep 
involvement in building stronger, more resilient EMS systems though education have left a lasting 
impact on both colleagues and the community we serve. 
 
Thank you for considering Chief Jackson’s nomination. 
 
Sincerely, 
Kyle Rice 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 




